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October 18", 2016
To: Foreign NGOs and Development Partners
Dear colleagues,

The People’s Aid Coordinating Committee (PACCOM) would like to send our greetings to you
and inform you of the following:

Flooding from very heavy rainfall brought by a tropical low pressure system since Wednesday
October 12", 2016 has caused multiple damage on people, houses, crops etc. in the provinces of
Quang Binh, Ha Tinh, Quang Tri, Thua Thien Hue and Nghe An. According to the report of
Central Steering Committee for Natural Disaster Prevention and Control on October 17th, 2016,
25 people were killed, 04 are still missing, 18 are injured, 11,436ha of crops were flooded, and
over one hundred thousands of houses were inundated.

In response to the seriousness of the situation, PACCOM has cooperated with other agencies and
organizations to work out necessary support for those above mentioned provinces. We would like
to strongly and kindly call for your timely support for the people in needy communities of those
provinces, focusing on food security (for short term), water, hygiene and sanitation (WASH) and
livelihood improvement.

For more information or coordination purpose, please kindly contact Mr. Nguyen Trung Dzung
of PACCOM, email: dungnguyen@vufo.org.vn, cell: +84 9032 91945.

Your prompt action would be highly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

=

Phan Anh Son
Director General




